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Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

 

Newsletter  10th  SEPTEMBER  2023 
 

10 SEPTEMBER:   

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Tuesday: The Most holy Name of Mary 

Wednesday: St John Chrysostom, Bishop and Theologian 

Thursday: THE EXALTATION OF THE HOLY CROSS 

Friday: Our Lady of Sorrows 
Saturday: St Cornelius, Pope, and St Cyprian, Martyr. 

 

MASS 
Monday to Friday 8.00am 

Saturday: 10.00am, 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 
 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 
 

Donations to the Parish can be made via HSBC:  

Sort code: 40-05-20, Account no: 91094386  

Account name: WRCDT Holy Redeemer Church Chelsea. 

The Presbytery – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE 

TRUST, CHARITY No. 233699 

http://www.holyredeemerchelsea.com/
mailto:paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk


REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS ON SUNDAY 

In the Monckton Room, after the 10.00am Mass and 11.00am Mass, there 

is a chance to meet other parishioners and enjoy the refreshments that are 

kindly provided by our volunteers. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Children's Liturgy at the 10.00am Mass resumes on 10 September. 

 

FRIENDS OF THE HOLY LAND 

Do you want to know more about the Holy Land and how you can help? 

Friends of the Holy Land (FHL) are giving a talk at Holy Trinity Parish 

Centre, 41 Brook Green, London, W6 7BL at 7.00pm on Wednesday 20 

September. Hear about how FHL are supporting Christians in the Holy 

Land, the challenges they face and how you can help. 

 

SCAFFOLDING/NEW BOILER 

As you entered the church you will have noticed the scaffolding. This has 

been erected to facilitate work in preparation for the installation of a new 

boiler to provide heating for the church. Work in the Boiler Room started 

on Tuesday, with the removal of the old boiler. Apart from the new 

boiler, a new flue also has to be installed. Every effort will be made to 

avoid any inconvenience to parishioners and visitors. 

 

CATHOLIC CERTIFICATE IN RELIGIOUS STUDIES 

The Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies (CCRS) provides 

parishioners with knowledge and understanding of theology and the 

Catholic faith. Over 80% of the participants recommend the course to 

others. Learn in person, by distance learning or online. Centres (in person 

learning) brs-ccrs.org.uk/index.php/course-centres, Life-Light Home 

Study Courses (distance learning) info@studylifelight.com or 01844 351 

514, CCRS Online: ccrsonline@hope.ac.uk or 0151 291 3055 

 

CCP – CERTIFICATE OF CATHOLIC PRACTICE 

Members of this parish who attend Mass here and require a CCP to 

accompany an application for their child to be admitted to a Catholic 

school are advised to contact the Parish Priest. 

 

 

 

MAGNIFICAT 

The September issue of Magnificat is 

available, price £4.99. Magnificat 

contains a selection of prayers and 

readings for every day. 

 

A DAY WITH MARY 

On Saturday, 16 September, at Saint 

Joseph’s Church, High Road, 

Wembley HA9 6AG, from 9.30am to 

5.45pm Video: “The Message of 

Fatima”, Marian Procession, Mass, 

Rosary, Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament and Benediction. 

Preachers: Fr Joseph Kaduthanam 

CMI and Fr Neil Brett. 

 

CARDINAL VAUGHAN SCHOOL 

The Cardinal Vaughan Memorial 

School Open Evenings for Year 7 

(First Form pupils) are designed for 

parents and prospective pupils to 

attend. They will include an address 

from Mr Stubbings, Headmaster, and 

a tour of the school. They will take 

place on Thursday 14 September and 

Tuesday 19 September. The 

Headmaster will speak at 4.30pm and 

6.00pm. Full details are available at 

https://www.cvms.co.uk/Admissions/ 

 

FUNDRAISER 

The event which was scheduled to 

take place in October will instead take 

place in the Spring. 

 

 

 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE 

Westminster Diocese Pilgrimage 

to the Holy Land, from Sunday 19 

to Monday 27 November. For 

details contact tangney-tours.com 

or Elizabeth Uwalaka 

elizalbethuwalaka@rcdow.org.uk 

 

SACRED HEART SCHOOL 

Secondary Transfer Admissions 

for September 2024/25. Sacred 

Heart High School, Hammersmith, 

would like to invite prospective 

parents and their daughters to visit 

this high achieving school on one 

of the Secondary Transfer Open 

Days. 

Thursday 14 September: Morning 

9:30am –11.00am, Evening 

4.00pm – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 20 September: 

Morning 9:30am–11.00am, 

Evening 4.00pm–6.00pm 

For more information, see 

sacredhearthigh.org.uk 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

Please don’t forget the people in 

this neighbourhood who need our 

support. Tins and unopened 

packets of food can be left in the 

box at the back of the church, to be 

distributed to through the SVP or 

the Food Bank at St Luke’s 

Church. Please check that your 

donation is not past its Best Before 

Date. 
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